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Jane Tucker

From: Ian Nicol [ian_nicol@hotmail.com]
Sent: 14 March 2014 12:34
To: Jane Tucker
Cc: Paul Falcone; Nick Bass; Brian & Allison Williams
Subject: Planning Application. Little Dudland Farm (Wood Farm), Rimington.

Dear Jane

You asked for comments on the proposed conversion of farm buildings into several 

residential dwellings at Little Dudland Farm. It is clear that FP19 runs right through 

the property and joins FP13 on the east side of the property. The planning application 

does not mention diverting FP 19. which is obviously needed in such a conversion.

The obvious route for a diversion is to the south side of the property, which we would 

probably support, if put in to the required standards.

Regards Ian Nicol

Footpath Secretary, Clitheroe Ramblers

Sent from my iPad


